Our Ref: Your Ref: SB/JD/137

Contact: Tel:

01698 274907

E Mail: Date:

enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk

25th April 2025



Education and Families

Suzanne Brown **Head Teacher (Acting) Noble Primary School** Shirrel Avenue Bellshill ML4 1JR www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

P2 Stirling Castle

The children in Primary 2 will be visiting Stirling Castle on Wednesday 4th June 2025.

The cost of this trip will be £5.00. Pupils can start bringing money now or pay by instalments, if so, a savings card will be issued. We have managed to keep the cost to a minimum, thanks to the cash donation from the Parent Council and the Fundraising activities within the school. Payment in full must be received by Friday 30th May.

Please ensure your child has a packed lunch on the day and is in full school uniform. If you wish the school to provide a packed lunch, please tick the box on the bottom of this form.

Could you please complete and return the attached consent form.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs 5 Brown

Acting Head Teacher

Mrs Brown.

P2 Stirling Castle	
Pupil's Name:	
I have enclosed the payment of £5.00	I would like a savings card
I would like a packed lunch provided.	
Signed:	Date:









